


The MCR hosted a workshop on gender and pronouns, and installed gender neutral bathrooms in
the Common Room.

New College was the first college — earlier this year — to conduct and receive a systematic Diversity
Audit. As a result of this a series of measures have been implemented, in particular relating to the



Work began on Testimony, a publication showcasing the achievements of New College’s BAME
members.

The College’s Governing Body agreed to create a new category of Visiting Research Fellow, where
the objective would be to bring in diverse academics, so that the College might benefit from their
academic and research expertise. Positive action would also






